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2020-21 North Nodaway Junior High Basketball Season Spectator Information
[bookmark: _GoBack]The North Nodaway R-6 School District will be implementing the following precautionary steps to ensure the safety and well-being of all students, athletes, and spectators during the Junior High Basketball Season.  As a reminder these steps are taken to keep our doors open and give our students the opportunity to be involved in competition.  

Junior High Basketball Sports Guidelines
· All spectators will wear a mask and sit in family groupings while in the building cheering on their respective team members.
· Spectators who are not able to wear a mask for health reasons are encouraged to not attend and watch the game being live streamed on-line.  If that doesn’t work, please contact us at the school and we will make arrangements to find a safe place for you to watch the game.
· Home team spectators will sit only on the South side of the gym.  While visitors will sit on the North side of the gym.  
· We ask that no one sit in the designated player area.  
· We encourage spectators to only come to the contest they are wanting to watch. Therefore additional warm up time will be given to allow people to clear the gym and those waiting on the boys contest to find a seat.
· Food and drink will need to be consumed in the concession areas only where masks can be removed for that purpose.


The school district will be streaming all home events through our North Nodaway MsHs Page Facebook page. 
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